PUBLIC NOTICE

Effective June 18, 2020

The Commonwealth Ports Authority informs the general public of the following
departure drop-off and arrival pick-up procedures for the Francisco C. Ada/Saipan
International Airport:

There will be no waiting allowed at the terminal.

FOR DEPARTURES:

. Only Departure drop-offs allowed.

. Only ticketed passengers or those needing assistance will be allowed inside
the Departure Terminal.

. Passenger “farewell’s” could be done either upon drop-off or in the Main
Parking Lot.

FOR ARRIVALS:

. Drive-thru pick-ups only.
. People waiting to pick up a passenger must wait in the Main Parking lot.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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